March 14, 1995

LEMHI COUNTY TREASURER/AUDITOR

206 COURTHOUSE DR

SALMON ID 83467

RE: Water District No. 75-D

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed please find a copy of the Adopted Budget and Minutes of
Water District #75-D. They have been read and approved by this
office.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
feel free to contact this office.

Respectfully submitted,

HAROLD W. JONES
Water Rights Supervisor

Enclosure




March 14, 1995

Charles Morton, Secretary
Box 133

Carmen, ID 83462

RE: Water District No. 75-D
Dear Mr. Morton:

We acknowledge receipt of the Minutes of the Annual
Watermaster’s Election Meeting held in your district.

Thank you for being so prompt.

Sincerely,

Lisa Keiser
Office Secretary




MAR 15 1995

MINUTES OF ANNUAL MEETING o
WATER DISTRICT NO. 75-D Department of W ;am;)%{fsou.ce.‘
‘ ' ern Distnct Ottice
....... CARMEN GRANGE HALL Fas! ‘
......... CARMEN, IDAHO

March 6, 1995

The annual meeting of Water District 75-D was held at the Carmen
Grange Hall at Carmen, Idaho on Monday, March 6, 1995 at 1:30 P.M. Jack
Neal was elected Chairman for the meeting and Charles R. Morton was re-
elected Secretary-Treasurer for the 1995 water season. The 1994 Minutes
were read and approved.

The 1994 Watermaster’s Report and the 1995 proposed budget were
presented, discussed and approved. The 1994 Water District Financial
Statement was presented and approved. Watermaster compensation and
Water District expenses for 1995 were set up as follows:

Watermaster Compensation $ 800.00
Watermaster Expenses 200.00
75-D Computer Fees 100.00
Social Security _61.20

Total $1161.20

If a longer than average water season occurs, the Watermaster may
petition the Advisory Board for additional funds, subject to their
discretion, up to $380.00

Collections and disbursements of Water District funds was discussed
and the option where the County Auditor and Treasurer will collect the
assessments and the Water District Treasurer will hold and disburse the
district funds was chosen for 1995. The amounts payable by 75-D water
users become due and payable on June 20, 1995, to coincide with
collection of second half property taxes.

The water users present preferred to be notified of annual meetings
by individual notices from the Water Department.

Gina McFarland was nominated and unanimously elected as Watermaster
for the 1995 season.

Dave McFarland, Jack neal and Jack Ellis were again selected to
serve on the Advisory Board for the 1995 season.
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Meeting adjourned at 3:00 P.M.

Dated this 6th day of March, 1995.

Charles R. Morton
Secretary-treasurer

Subscribed and sworn to before me this 7th day of March, 1995.

y Public
Commission Expires 9-7-00

 F-7-00
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